
December 10th, 2019 

Public Works Report 

Gravel Roads 

On any significant snowfall event, graders strive to have all gravel roads, as per County 

policy, opened in 96 hours. 

Additional gravel is being laid, on school bus routes, to provide traction for safe 

operations.  

Surfaced Roads 

Snow-plow operations continue, on a weekly basis, as needed, in order to mitigate any 

snowfall event. 

The installation of snow fencing has been completed.  

Maintenance 

Aggregate volumetric surveys will be completed, over the next two weeks, on several 

Clearwater county gravel pits.   

Lacombe County equipment demobilized from the Smith Gravel Pit the week of 

December 3rd to 6th, 2019.  

The concrete bases, for eleven Nordegg Street Lights along Stuart Street, have been 

poured and set. The individual poles have been stood and the lights will be installed in 

2020.  

All projects have been completed for this season. Staff have commenced planning for 

next years operations programs. 

Gravel Road Rehabilitation 

Staff have commenced planning for next years construction program and are continuing 

to finish off landowner agreements from 2019. Brushing has commenced on Township 

Road 36-5A (Paradise Road) in preparation for future rehabilitation. 

Base Pave 

Preliminary planning is underway for the Speight Road grading project. 

 

 

 



Nordegg 

Nordegg Historic Core 

The tender opening for construction of this project is scheduled for December 12 @   

2:00pm 

Facilities 

Condor Public Services Building 

Addressing minor deficiencies is still ongoing including installation of the wash bay 

curtain and perimeter fencing. 

Old Blue Fire Hall 

Demolition of this building has commenced and should be completed in the following 

weeks. 

Nordegg Heritage Centre 

The contractor is continuing to work on renovations on the top floor of the Heritage 

Centre.  

New Washroom Facility (Heritage Centre) 

The two-stall exterior bathroom should be completed by early next week. 

Administration Building 

The mezzanine above the IT Lab will be completed by end of next week. 

 



Road Bans:

 

Erik Hansen, Kurt Magnus, Directors, Public Works 


